Townsend, Tanya (CI-StPaul)

From: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2015 11:14 AM

To: Townsend, Tanya (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Moser, Lynn (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 659 Maryland Ave W - VB Fee

Hi Tanya —

Will you please delete the vacant building fee for 659 Maryland Avenue West (File No. VB1511; Assessment
No. 158824). The vacant building file was closed on June 4, 2015 and the property address should not have
been sent for assessment. Thank you so much for doing this for me!!!

Vicki

! Vicki Sheffer

? Executive Assistant

Dept. of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson Street Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651-266-1941
vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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